
Executive Summary and Recommendations 

 

Meetings with Professional Bodies 

 

Introduction 

At the July meeting of the Registration Committee, Registration Managers were 

recommended to meet with Professional bodies to update them of the new processes in 

operation at HPC 

 

This paper is provided as an update to the Committee. 

 

Decision 

 
The Committee is requested to note the document. No decision is required. 
 

Background information 
 

A monthly report to the Registration committee from Registration Managers will update the 

committee of appropriate groups who have been updated on the new HPC registration 

Process. 

 

 

Resource implications 
 

None 

 

Financial implications 
 

Travel costs to attend meetings/seminars/conferences 
 

Background papers 
 

None 
 

 

Appendices 

 
Appendix 1 – Table of Diary Dates 

 

Appendix 2 – Planned Events 

 

 


